
 

 

      The Haverhill Recreation Center is proud to announce the Grand Opening of 

our new sports recycling program – “The Great Pass Program!”  This program 

allows you to take your gently used sports equipment and pass them on to 

families who could use them.  You can pass your equipment in as a donation or 

you can swap your equipment in for a different size or even a different sport! 
 

Equipment can be passed in at: 

 Haverhill Citizen Center  

10 Welcome St, Haverhill, MA 01830 
 

   Please contact the Recreation Director, Ben Delaware at (978) 374-2388 x3938                     

or bdelaware@cityofhaverhill.com if you believe you have items that  

could be used in our program. 

 

The Great Pass Program! was started in September of 2019 by Rowan Kelly, Grace 

Grauwiler & Brianna Piraino as their Girl Scout Silver Award project.  It’s their 

mission that all the children of Haverhill have the opportunity to play sports! 

Pass it on!! 
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